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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICOD

May 18,1961

The Atlantic Refining Co.
P. 0. Box 1610
Midland, Texas

Attention: Mr, R. E. Howard
Gentlemen:

As requested in your letter of May 11, 1961 our records have
been changed to show the West half of the Southwest quarter
of Section 28, T-8-S, R-37-E to be dedicated to your Rutter
Federal No. 1 rather than the North half as shown on the
original Form C-128.

One copy of the revised Form C-128 is being forwarded to our
Santa Fe office, one copy retained for our files and one copy
is being returned to you.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D.

Proration Manager
me
cc-0CC, Santa Fe
encl.
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